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Comments I object to this planning application as I believe it will have a very negative effect on the surroundings. 
I have major concerns about the estimate of an extra 300 two way trips by trucks bringing in 
materials. This is on top of trucks taking away sand extracted from the quarry as this continuance, I 
note, is part of this application. That is an extraordinary increase on current HGV movements along 
the A283 and A24 both of which are very busy and and will become even more dangerous, especially 
at junctions, and will contribute higher levels of diesel exhaust gases. The plan to build a processing 
plant will produce more noise and dust. The natural habitat in the large quarry will be destroyed with 
obvious loss of wildlife and flora. I do not trust the estimates of the working life of the landfill and 
believe that these negative effects will be ongoing for more than 8-10 years estimate. There does not 
seem to be any external monitoring built into the plan to prevent abuse of the proposals either in the 
short or long term. 
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